
Statement of Intent  
Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Science in Artificial Intelligence  

  
Posting Date:  August 31, 2023  

  
  
Brock’s Departments of Digital Humanities and Computer Science have submitted a 
Statement of Intent that they wish to submit the Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of 
Science in Artificial Intelligence programs for approval under the Institutional Quality 
Assurance Processes (IQAP).   
  
As part of that process, the Statement is being made available for the information of 
the University community, to provide the opportunity for comment prior to moving to 
the next step in the institutional quality assurance process.  
  
The Statement of Intent can be viewed here.  The posting will remain in place for 21 
days- until 4:30 p.m. on September 21, 2023. 

  
Comments on the above proposal must be submitted by September 21, 2023 by email 
to the Academic Review Committee, via the Vice-Chair Brian Power and Digital 
Humanities Department Chair Aaron Mauro and Computer Science Department Chair 
Brian Ross In submitting your response, please include the new programs title in the 
subject line.  
  
 

https://brocku.ca/vp-academic/wp-content/uploads/sites/65/IQAP-QC-Re-ratifiedJune-2023.pdf
https://brocku.ca/vp-academic/wp-content/uploads/sites/65/IQAP-QC-Re-ratifiedJune-2023.pdf
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